7 November 2008

Senator the Hon. John Hogg President of the Senate Parliament House CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Mr President

I present to you an interim report of the Standing Committee on Legal and Constitutional Affairs in relation to the Migration Legislation Amendment (Worker Protection) Bill 2008.

The committee has concluded its examination of this bill but requires more time to finalise its report. The committee intends to present the final report on Monday 10 November 2008.

Yours sincerely

Senator Trish Crossin

Trish Consumi

Committee Chair